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Dear Leaders,
Greetings! I am a college student who supports protecting our
ecosystems from degradation. I am concerned that, once again,
National Highways is lobbying hard for its discredited Stonehenge
road widening proposal to be approved by the Secretary of State
for Transport.  
I ask you respectfully to please not allow this concerning proposal
to go through. Let's work together to ensure this magnificent
national treasure remains pristine for future generations.
Thanks so much for your time!
Take care,
Rebecca

-- 
Frigate birds fly for months over the ocean and can engage in both regular sleep and use half
their brain at a time to sleep during soaring or gliding flight.

Compassion for all creatures great and small.



 




